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Board of Education Update on Redistricting November 2021 
 
The Detroit Public School Community District Board of Education and Superintendent are 
extremely disturbed with the most recent attempts of voting redistricting. Our concerns rest 
with the proposal to shift representation of Detroit outside of the city and beyond its 
minority Black and Brown citizens. We believe this proposal will not only negatively impact 
the city and its citizens, but also the public school district. The current redistricting 
proposals are yet another attempt in voter disenfranchisement. We demand       that the 
current proposals be eliminated, and that all changes made will protect the identity of the 
city through majority representation of public officials. 
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